
NOTICE of Public Hearing  

 

The Board of Millard County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing at the Millard County 

Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at 11:00 a.m., 

for the Purpose of Receiving Public Comment regarding Millard County's application to the Utah 

Community Impact Fund Board for funding related to the design and construction of new kitchen and 

dining facilities at the Millard County Care Center. 

All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing and make comment.  
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